
           Worship service  

next Sunday, 6th January   

Theme: What Road are You On? 

08:00     Worship   

Door Stewards: Evelyn Scrooby,  

 Maqhawe Mazula & Collin Williams  

Tea Duty: David & Joan Klein  

Computer Operator: Maggi Linington  
 

 

Birthdays  this Week 
30th December  Xola Ndziba 

30th December Carole Francis  

30th December Lerato Radikgomo  
 

1st January      Rebecca Ewulu 

1st January      Douglas Mvhire 

1st January      Louise Jordaan    

1st January       Eddie Meek  

2nd January    Maston Maswaure  

3rd January    Michael Murewa  

3rd January      Mirelle Bezuidenhout  

4th January      Vivian Chapfunga  

5th January     Lorena Bentley  

5th January       Joan Klein  

5th January     Verity Gorman  
 

 
 

Happy Birthday  

from BCMC Office.  
 

 

A special word of 

thanks to our  

Congregation for  

 generously giving  

to our Christmas Meal Appeal. 

The Church Office  

re-opens on  

Monday, 7th January 19. 

NOTE  
 

Diaries for 2019 are now  

available at the Church Office  

at a cost of R30.00. 

To buy your Diary,  

please contact  
 

 

Church Office 011 845 2953. 

New year’s eve service  
  

Monday, 31st December  

@ 18h00. 

RECOMMENDED READING  

FROM OUR LIBRARY  

THIS WEEK 
 

 

                  Finding God in unexpected places             

Philip Yancey                       

231YAN 
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